
 

 

RESOLUTION 
 
         NUMBER 244-20 
 
 

(DIRECTING STAFF TO NOTIFY OTHER AGENCIES OF THE  
WITHDRAWAL OF THE AKRF, INC. PORT CORTLANDT APPLICATION) 

 
 

WHEREAS, the Town Board has previously received a letter from AKRF, Inc. 
withdrawing its Port Cortlandt proposals; and  

 

 WHEREAS, it is necessary to advise the interested and involved agencies of the 
withdrawal of the application;  
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Town Planning staff shall notify 
all interested and involved agencies to whom notice of the SEQR proceedings regarding Port 
Cortlandt was given, that the application has been withdrawn and that no further action is 
necessary. 
  

    BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 
      OF THE TOWN OF CORTLANDT 
      LAROUE ROSE SHATZKIN 

TOWN CLERK 
 
Adopted October 19, 2020 
At a Special Meeting  
Held Via Zoom 


